
From: Walker, Rhonda <RWalker@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/2/2014 8:13:55 AM
Subject: RE: April travel

It is taken care of.
 

Rhonda F. Walker CPA
 
Director of Finance
 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 
Office 803-734-0433
 
Cell 803-260-1782
 
Fax 803-734-3455
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 12:35 AM
 
To: Walker, Rhonda
 
Subject: RE: April travel
 

I forgot to double-back on this after handing it off to Haley Mottel. Was this ever resolved? Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
________________________________________
 
From: Walker, Rhonda
 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 10:10 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: April travel
 

Good morning Christian
 

Your office sent over some documentation for travel in April, but there are some documents missing, 
could you please give me a call at your convenience to discuss this? We would like to get it taken 
care of as soon as possible.
 

Thanks
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Rhonda F. Walker CPA
 
Director of Finance
 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 
rwalker@oepp.sc.gov
 
Office 803-734-0433
 
Cell 803-260-1782
 
Fax 803-734-3455
 


